
 
 

Monday 2nd March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

At the beginning of every month, we will be sending out an E-safety newsletter, which will include 

a current application, software or game that has been popularised with the students. This will 

include information on what parents need to know in terms of features, settings and content. There 

will be a top tips section for parents included. This is to equip parents with information they need 

when deciding whether their child should be participating with the app, game or software.  

 

All the E-safety newsletters will be available on the school website under the learning tab.  

 

Kind regards, 

 
Miss Iqbal 

Computing Coordinator  

 

  

Head Teacher: Shabana Khan 


